
 
COVID-19 lockdown learning  
ALERT LEVEL 3  
Wednesday 22 April 
 
 
Dear Parents/whanau of Te Atatu Intermediate. 

As mentioned in yesterday’s letter, ​the Government has announced that New Zealand            
will move into Alert Level 3 on Tuesday 28 April. Alert Level 3 will see some parents                 
leave their ‘bubble’ and go back to their place of work. ​Te Atatu Intermediate will be                
open for supervision of students who cannot learn from home from Wednesday            
29th April. 

Students will be supervised by staff and will continue with their Distance Learning plans              
in small “bubbles” of initially up to ten students (this may increase over time). Students               
will need to ensure that they bring everything that they need for the day with them. The                 
tuckshop will not be open. Students will need to bring a drink bottle, lunch, a book to                 
read, and stationery. It would be a good idea for students to bring headphones if they                
have some. 

The Government is asking all students that can remain at home do so and continue with                
Distance Learning​. If your child has a health condition that means they are at a greater                
risk of a severe illness you must keep them at home. If your child is sick please also                  
ensure you keep them at home. 

In order to ensure the safety of students and staff who do come to school, we will be                  
operating with strict enforcement of health and safety measures. 

Please complete the following form ​https://forms.gle/DyCSmfimFULLUJXn6  

to indicate if your child will/will not be attending school in Alert Level 3. This               
needs to be completed by ​5pm on Thursday 23 April​, to ensure that we have the                
appropriate supervision in place. We will also communicate further once we have a             
better indication of numbers as to start/finish times (as these will potentially be             
staggered), what “bubble” your child will be in and so on. 

  
Nga mihi 
Lloyd Evans 
Principal/Tumuaki 
Te Atatu Intermediate 

https://forms.gle/DyCSmfimFULLUJXn6

